
Dept. of Labor requires employers to display 
Official Minimum Wage Posters

The Department of Labor requires employers to display official posters 

of Federal and State minimum wage rates where employees can easily 

read them. You may be fined for not displaying such posters.

The web address for The Department of Labor is www.dol.gov 

For more information about regulations click on

http://www.dol.gov/opa/aboutdol/lawsprog.htm#wageandhour

For free Federal and NYS posters (pdfs) that you can print yourself

go to the links below:

US FEDERAL MINIMUM WAGE POSTER

http://www.dol.gov/whd/regs/compliance/posters/flsa.htm

NYS MINIMUM WAGE POSTER

https://labor.ny.gov/formsdocs/wp/LS207.pdf

Scroll down and click on Minimum Wage Poster 

Please note that whichever rate is higher, is the wage rate used.
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